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by the staff, who do not need to wear it as specific PPE, such as Arc Flash materials, that
policy the UNR/FMS "shorts" policy stay in place as is. Small things matter in a better
Nevada. Thank you.

Agreed that all the information above is true and accurate: Yes
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survey being presented today is a joke, because it has no direct relation to the multi-campus
model. The structure and cost-neutral claim is blatantly wrong, irresponsible, and unnecessary.
Please,
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